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Rewards Update!

Well done to our winning class, 2LT, with 99.4% last 
week. 

Attendance

Looking Ahead

As part of ongoing work since we asked for parent 
feedback last half term, revolving around the way 
the we reward children and ensure consistency 
across school, I am excited to share some 
changes! 

As of this week, children will be able to earn some 
new, very special awards/certificates in 
recognition of their efforts.

As currently, children will still be able to earn 
special mentions (with a very special new 
certificate!) but there are now new head teachers 
awards when children are selected to show me 
excellent work, smiley postcards and lanyards 
which children can earn.  

Children are very excited to earn our new rewards 
and our staff can’t wait to spot children trying their 
absolute best as we continue to strive for 
excellence in behaviour and learning at 
Wickersley Northfield. 

Those classes which don’t currently use Class Dojo 
are busy setting this up for their class, so that by 
the end of the half term, all children have the 
opportunity to earn points when they show one of 
our 5 B’s too. 

Next half term, we’ll take this even further by 
deciding on rewards which can be earnt for 
hitting 30 points, 50 points, 100 points etc. The 
school council will be involved in choosing the 
rewards children receive for this. We’ll also look at 
how ALL of our staff can award Dojo points, not 
just classroom based staff. Lots still to come!

Flash Back
Last week, Y4 went to the Sculpture park and were 
inspired! They’ll create their own sculptures later 
this half term inspired by some of the work they 
saw. Watch this space! 

Our U9 Tag Rugby team were in action against 
Canklow – we lost 6-11 this week, but Charlie got 
player of the match! 

Last week was also the U7 Boccia event where 5 
schools competed. We came 3rd with 6 points. 

On Friday, Y5 had a visit from Mr Egypt and had a 
great day learning more about this ancient 
civilisation. 
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